
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                  JANUARY 31, 2019 

 

Board of Education of Harford County to Hold Budget Public Input Session 

 

The Board of Education of Harford County will host a FY20 Budget Public Input Session on 

Monday, February 4, 2019, from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the A.A. Roberty 

Building in Bel Air.   

 

All stakeholders are encouraged to attend to provide budget comments.  This is the opportunity 

for parents/guardians, employees, and community members to have their voices heard as Harford 

County Public Schools (HCPS) continues to develop the FY20 proposed budget.   

 

At the input session, the HCPS Budget Office will provide a brief overview of the budget, and 

then the Board will receive comments.  All are welcome to attend and share feedback.   

 

For those who are unable to attend, the session will be livestreamed, and the video will be 

archived on hcps.org. 

 

---- 

 

WHAT: HCPS FY20 Budget Public Input Session 

 

WHEN: Monday, February 4, 2019 

  6:30 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

WHERE: A.A. Roberty Building, Board Room 

  102 S. Hickory Avenue 

  Bel Air, MD 21014 

 

WHO:  Parents/guardians, HCPS employees, community members, media 

 

### 

 
 


